Satellite Clark College campus is a good idea

I am writing in regard to
the article reflecting on Bob
Knight's first year as the Presi-
dent of Clark College (The Re-
flector, May 14, 2008).

My main reason for respond-
ing to this article is to express
my interest in the idea of a new
satellite location either in Bat-
tle Ground or Ridgefield. The
article stated that a new build-
ing somewhere in one of these
areas is at the top of the state
funding list for community col-

lege growth and could begin
operating by 2015. |

The reason this has sparked
my attention is because I feel it
would be an excellent idea to
open a satellite campus out this
way. True, it is possible to take
Clark College classes at the
Washington State University
Vancouver campus, but there
is only a limited amount Clark
College courses offered there.

I, myself, will no longer be
attending Clark College in the

year 2015, but with the contin-
ued growth north of the college

campus, more and more stu-
dents are attending the college
each year.

I'm glad I came across this
article and hope there are oth-
ers out there who also like the
idea of a Clark College satellite
campus in the Battle Ground or
Ridgefield areas.

Christopher Levi
Battle Ground, WA



